THE INSTALLATION OF A NEW COMPACTOR AT CUXTON HWRC WILL REQUIRE A ONE DAY CLOSURE OF THE SITE ON THURSDAY 25th AUGUST 2022 



We have been informed by Medway Council that a new compactor for the Cuxton HWRC will be installed on Thursday 25th August 2022.

This means that customers will be unable to book Cuxton HWRC for the 25th August 2022 and will notice that the site is unavailable on that day should they attempt to book. However, the Capstone and Hoath Way sites will still be available to use on that day. 

Medway Council have advised that the reason for this closure is that one of the compactors at Cuxton HWRC is being replaced and the removal of the old compactor and installation of the new one requires the service area to be fully used by the engineering crews.  

The work is expected to last for one day.  

Medway Council are not anticipating that the works will overrun but we will advise you if we are provided with any further details.



Apologies for any inconvenience                           Cuxton Parish Council
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